Bolnore Village Pre-School – Local Offer
13. Parental Involvement
We actively encourage parental involvement in the Pre-School. You can come in at any time to join us for either a part of or the whole of a session. This allows you to see what type of playful learning opportunities we provide for the children, giving you the chance to be a part of this and see staff and children ‘in action’! Alternatively, you may have a job, skill, hobby or talent that you could share with the children as a visiting expert! These visits tend to be such fun for all involved as well as informative, and the children greatly benefit from having a ‘new’ face around for a session. We can often learn lots of things that neither the children nor any of the staff team have any knowledge or experience of!
In our foyer we have a suggestion box for all feedback, comments and suggestions and we have nominated Parent Reps, adults who have children in the setting, who can act as a bridge between home and Pre-School, offering social events, fundraising and links with the staff team.
We regularly send out questionnaires, the aim of which is to seek current views of all parents/carers. We read and analyse the responses to monitor the effectiveness of our provision and to make any changes that you have helped to identify.
Of course, you don’t have to fill out a piece of paper to have your views listened to! Any member of staff will be happy to listen to your comments and will refer any comments on, with your permission, should it be felt that further action is required. Parent/carer views give us a new and invaluable perspective on the service we are offering and so by letting us know how you feel, we are able to keep things fresh, exciting and specifically tailor made to your children!
For further information please see our ‘Parents as Partners’ policy document which you can locate in the Policies and Procedures section of the website.


